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Labor Day

IT’S OUR DAY!
This is your annual reminder that 
the first Monday in September is  

a day off from work, courtesy  
of labor unions.

Monday, Sept. 2, is one of 12  
paid holidays called out in our 
union’s contracts with Boeing  
and Spirit. SPEEA leaders and  
staff hope you enjoy it with  

your family and friends. 


